

Number: 02

## Racing Cancelled for Sunday 29th September due to Adverse Weather Forecast

**Source: Race Committee** 

Venue: Royal Cork Yacht Club Published: 2024-09-28 09:00

## **Notice:**

The weather forecast for tomorrow (Sunday 29th September) is for strong winds from the Southeast. Racing is cancelled.

Race Committee 28th September 2024 09:00

Printed at 2025-04-30 09:29